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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:28 AM
To: 'Marilyn Grundy'
Subject: RE: FPL Increase

Dear Ms. Grundy,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                   

             
 

From: Marilyn Grundy [mailto:marilyngrundy@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:57 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Increase 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
My husband and I are on a very fixed and limited income since retiring.  I am 70 and he is 69.  We 
cannot afford FPL to raise their rates.  Especially considering how often there is a power outage, 
whether it is for 2 seconds or 10 minutes, we have to deal with the TV rebooting, etc.  It is very 
disturbing to us that these companies can do what they want when they want with no vote from us.  It 
is just like what we deal with in our government.  Whatever fills their pocket books is what 
happens.  Never "for the people", always for the already wealthy who just want more. 
 
When we were told we would be getting city sewer put in, at least 100 or more of us went to the 
Water Department to hear what they had to say and to voice our opinions.  The gal that was sitting in 
the office told us they needed money for the employees retirement fund and for an increase in health 
care costs.  It is always about big business. 
 
Marilyn Grundy 
2160 Alamander Avenue 
Englewood, FL  34223 
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